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1、The entire
vehicle
adopts a
molded

appearance.

Upgrade content Upgrade effect

The entire vehicle adopts a
molded appearance, which is
sturdy and durable and in
line with public
aesthetics. Maintenance and
repair are also convenient.
It has a four-leg roll roof.
The entire vehicle adopts
Q355 manganese steel plate,
German Rexroth variable
piston pump and Rexroth
load-sensitive multi-way
valve, with soft and
efficient action.

2、Openable
on three
sides

Upgrade content Upgrade effect

Designed to be openable on
three sides for easy
maintenance.

3、Reversible
roof

Upgrade content Upgrade effect

Openable roof for easy
maintenance and repairs
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4、Tailless
design

Upgrade content Upgrade effect

Tailless design, flexible
and compact body, can
operate in small spaces,
and packaging operations
are safe.

5、Electric
horn

Upgrade content Upgrade effect

Electric horn to increase
safety at work.

6、Armrest box
hand rest

Upgrade content Upgrade effect

The armrest box has a
height-adjustable armrest
support, which has
excellent ergonomics and is
suitable for different
drivers.
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7、Hydraulic
safety lock

Upgrade content Upgrade effect

1. Hydraulic safety lock to
ensure safe operation

2. Large tilt angle makes it
easier to get on and off the
vehicle

8、
Electronical
ly controlled
hydraulic

pilot handle

Upgrade content Upgrade effect

Electronically controlled
hydraulic pilot handle,
which can control chassis
telescopic and electronic
horn

9、Swing boom

Upgrade content Upgrade effect

Standard big arm side swing
function, cast iron side
swing head, beautiful and
durable
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10、Chassis
telescopic

Upgrade content Upgrade effect

Standard structural
telescopic function,
telescopic range
990-1300mm, 230mm wide
engineering crawler track,
no tail design.

11、Oil
cylinder
mounted on

top

Upgrade content Upgrade effect

The newly upgraded oil
cylinder is above the boom to
prevent the oil cylinder
from being bumped during
work,the hidden oil pipe
design makes the appearance
neat and beautiful.

12、
Instrument

panel

Upgrade content Upgrade effect

The instrument panel
display screen can display
working hours, fuel volume,
water temperature, oil
pressure, battery voltage,
etc., making it easy to
observe the health of the
machine.

https://www.leking.net/
mailto:Sales@LeKing.Net


Shandong LeKing Machinery Manufacturing Co., Ltd.

Email: Sales@LeKing.Net WebSite:https://www.LeKing.Net
— 6 —

13、Travel and
control
devices

Upgrade content Upgrade effect

The newly upgraded
traveling rod is equipped
with a dust cover; the
side-swing foot-operated
operation is convenient and
labor-saving; the breaker
control device operates in
both directions, and can be
replaced with a hydraulic
thumb clamp and hydraulic
quick changer

14、Newly
upgraded
stop valve

Upgrade content Upgrade effect

The newly upgraded
three-way stop valve can use
hydraulic thumb clamps and
hydraulic quick changes at
the same time.

15、Two-speed
walking
motor

Upgrade content Upgrade effect

Plunger motor, two-speed
travel, the motor has a
protective shell, the
travel speed is
2.3Km-4.6Km/h, and the
hydraulic oil pipe has added
protection
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16、Bulldozer
cylinder
protection

plate

Upgrade content Upgrade effect

The bulldozer cylinder is
equipped with a protective
plate to protect the
cylinder from damage during
operation.

17、German
Rexroth
brand

variable
piston pump

Upgrade content Upgrade effect

The well-known German
Rexroth brand variable
piston pump has a
load-sensing function, and
when combined with a
load-sensing multi-way
valve, it can realize three
composite actions, operate
silky smooth processes, save
energy and fuel, and have
high work efficiency.

18、German
Rexroth

brand load
sensitive
multi-way
valve

Upgrade content Upgrade effect

German Rexroth brand
load-sensitive multi-way
valve, combined with
load-sensitive variable
plunger pump, can realize
three compound actions,
operate silky smooth
process, save energy and
fuel, and have high work
efficiency.
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For more details, please check the official website address：

https://www.leking.net/33.html
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